
6 April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Just a quick update today, we are managing well as we head towards the end of the term. 
Our staff and students are in reasonable shape, good considering the circumstances and 
where we could have been. We are seeing a decline in numbers at present, and hopefully 
this will continue into next week.  
 
The two tutorial days went well and attendance was better than expected. Please do note 
that we will be having school as usual this Friday and all students who are able to attend 
are expected to be at school ready to learn.  
 
Our case numbers for the start of the week: 
Staff with COVID: 4 
Staff isolating:  2 
Students with COVID: 29 
Students isolating: 20 
 
Ma te aroha ka tutuki 
Bruce Kearney 


